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Regional Water and Wastewater Update 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the Administration be directed to prepare future water and wastewater utility rate 
structure based on the approach outlined in the report of the A/General Manager, 
Transportation & Utilities Department dated September 17, 2018. 
 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on September 17, 2018, 
considered a report from the Administration regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
Report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities Department dated 
September 17, 2018 


